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To All Interested Parties:

The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council

File No. 13-0562. at its meeting held September 11. 2013.

City Clerk 
os

An Equal Employment Opportunity - Affirmative Action Employer

http://www.citvderk.lacitv.org


Fife No. 13-0562

INNOVATION, TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT relative to 
authorization for the release of Email and City Desktop/Enterprise Standards Request for 
Proposals.

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Information Technology Agency (ITA), or designee, to 
release and evaluate responses to the Email and City Desktop/Enterprise Standards Request 
for Proposals.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The Information Technology Oversight Committee reports that in 2013­
14 the ITA is funded $852,397 for Google licenses for the non-proprietary departments excluding 
the Los Angeles Police Department. There will likely be increased costs to consider full 
implementation of the required elements in the Request for Proposals, however those exact 
costs will not be known until such time as the responses are evaluated.

Community impact Statement: None submitted.

On August 27, 2013, the Innovation, Technology and General Services Committee considered 
the Information Technology Oversight Committee report dated August 22, 2013 relative to 
authorization for the release of Email and City Desktop/Enterprise Standards Request for 
Proposals. During discussion of this matter, representatives from the ITA and Information 
Technology Oversight Committee provided an overview and additional clarification of the matter 
and responded to related questions from Committee members.

After further consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the 
Committee recommended that Council approve the recommendation as stated in this report. 
This matter is now forwarded to Council for its consideration.
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